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I	am	a	concerned	stand	alone	solar	consumer	who	if	there	was	a	viable	
alternative	for	connecting	to	a	state	or	national	grid	to	share	my	excess	solar	
supply	from	my	batteries	the	I	would	connect	to	the	grid,	I	use	solar	power	
because	I	sence	an	environmental	catastrophe	looming	in	the	not	to	distant	
future	if	we	don't	act	now	to	cancel	our	use	of	fossil	fuels.(read	old	energy)	I	
implore	in	my	submission	that	this	committee	throughly	endorses	the	use	of	
renewable	energy	(read	new	energy)	and	the	adoption	legislatively	that	new	
energy	be	the	main	sores	of	power	generation	into	the	coming	millennium,	to	
enhance	this	there	needs	to	be	remuneration	compareadle	to	the	kilowatt	hour	
of	power	produced	to	the	community/family	who	individually	/collectively	catch	
and	store	and	then	redistridute	that	electricity	for	others	to	consume,	the	time	
for	new	energy	has	dawned,	the	time	now	is	to	act,	and	to	act	in	the	interest	of	
our	environment	and	planet.	
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